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March 27, 2024 

 

Dear Class of 2028 students & parents/guardians, 

Thank you to everyone who came out last night to learn more about River Dell High School and what lies ahead for our 
incoming students. It was wonderful to see so many supportive families in attendance! 

We know the amount of information we covered might have felt overwhelming at first. Please know that we're here to 
help guide your student through the scheduling process and their four years at RDHS. 

Below you will find the presentation shared with those in attendance along with other links to help you get acclimated. 

River Dell High School Website 
2024 – 2025 Program of Studies 

Instagram 
Transition to RDHS Presentation 

During the second week of April our high school guidance counselors will start the scheduling process with the current 
8th grade students.  The students will receive a date and time for their in-person meeting in the middle school library.   

Please refer to Mrs. Kirkby’s email yesterday on elective choices and how to submit them in the Genesis Parent Portal.  
Submitting this information prior to the guidance counselor meeting will be very helpful. 

Our next communication home will be sometime in June.  In that correspondence, we will announce times for tours that 
will take place every Wednesday during the summer.  This will allow flexibility for the students and families.  

Timeline of Future Events: 

- Guidance Counselor scheduling meeting (Second week of April) 
- Student guided tours by RDHS students (April 19th) 
- Building Tours (Summer 2024) 
- Official Freshman Orientation (first week of school in September)  

 
Students - Enjoy the remainder of your time in middle school and celebrate all your accomplishments.   
 

Go Hawks! 

 

 

Brian Pepe    Erin Kirkby 

Principal           Director of Student Personnel Services  
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